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Change Request Number: 11AppGBON002 
Date:  5/19/10 
 
Proposed by:  Bon Fisheries 
 
Location of Change:  AFF Protocols – Appendix G 
 
1.11. Qualified users may lower the main ladder picket leads and downstream exit 
bulkhead when they arrive, and must raise the picket leads and downstream exit 
bulkhead when they are completed for the day. 
 
Proposed Change:   
 
1.11. Qualified users may lower the main ladder picket leads and downstream exit 
bulkhead when they arrive, and must raise the picket leads when they are completed for 
the day.  The downstream exit bulkhead may be left down when shad and lamprey are 
attempting to pass. 
 
Reason for Change: The project biologists want the flexibility to work with the 
researchers to leave that bulkhead down to maintain consistent water flow over weir 38 
and help lamprey trapping for research.  This should help keep shad moving through the 
transition pool where the picket leads are located and reduce the potential for shad to 
build up on the weir 37 bleed off valve.   
 
Comments from others:  
IDFG- No objections!  Russ 
 
Record of Final Action: Approved at June 2010 FPOM. 
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